
  

 
 

Cindy Brownstein 
Chief Executive Officer 
Spina Bifida Association   

Dear Cindy: 

As a quick follow-up to last week's note regarding our recent political event in 
Nashua, New Hampshire, I want to thank our Board Chair and Easter Seals President 
Jim Williams for the role he played -- and for promoting the event so prominently on 
his organization's web site. 

Please see "Liberty, Justice and Health Coverage for All" near the top of the page at 
www.easterseals.com. 

If appropriate, I would encourage you to post information related to this effort on 
your organization's site -- or link directly to the Council's news release. 

Thank you in advance for any visibility you can provide toward the Council's 2008 
campaign awareness efforts -- and for your support of the Council in general.  

Sincerely, 

 
Myrl Weinberg, CAE 
President 

  

 

http://www.easterseals.com/
http://www.nationalhealthcouncil.org/newsroom/20070906_nashua_nr.pdf

